
POACT
Police Officers Association of Connecticut

October 4, 2024

Dear Representative Poulos,

The Police Officers Association of Connecticut represents municipal police unions across the
state of Connecticut. The organization was founded in 2016 to bring all police officers together,
regardless of union affiliation, to be a strong and unified voice in public policy and legislation.  
 
On behalf of the approximately 5,000 sworn police officers from both small towns and cities, we
are pleased to inform you that POACT is endorsing your election to the General Assembly. 
 
Our endorsement is based upon your strong support on issues that are important to police
officers and their families, including your commitment to public safety and protection, and to
fair working conditions for the men and women who put their lives on the line each day to
protect and serve our communities. We believe that all police officers should have decent pay, a
fair pension and quality healthcare, and we urge you to join us in this quest.

 
Sincerely,

Florencio Cotto, Jr.
President

59 Rainbow Road

East Granby, CT 06026 POACT.org


